
              

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for your continued support through another ‘strange year’.  We 

truly value the partnership between home and school – both working together to ensure the best 

for our children.  

Thank you to our governors who have worked hard through a difficult year. Their support for the 

school and especially the children is much appreciated. 

Covid restrictions have certainly brought challenges to school life. However, some of the new 

routines work well and we will be keeping them in place: 

Staggered Timings 

 The staggered start and finish to the day means children are coming into school promptly and 

settling to work immediately and we intend to continue this next year. 

Timings  

Class Start time Collection time 

Green 8.55am 

Parents to take children to class 

3.00pm 

Parents collect from class 

Yellow 8.50am 

Library door 

3.15pm  

Library door 

Red 8.50am 

Side gate 

3.15pm 

Side gate 

Blue 8.45am 

Side gate 

3.10pm 

Side gate 
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PE days 

Children coming to school in PE kit on PE days has been much more efficient:  less time is wasted 

changing and means no lost uniform or kit. We would like children to continue to come to school in 

their PE kit.  For the first half term, the class PE days are outlined below. Class teachers will update 

you on any changes.  

 Blue and Red   Wednesdays and Fridays 

Yellow – Thursday and Friday 

Green Thursdays.  Forest School for Reception will be Tuesdays and Year 1 will be Wednesdays 

We are going to add dates for the rest of the classes to enjoy a session of forest school each half 

term as this has proved very successful! 

Teachers PPA cover 

Mrs Bernasconi (Wednesday) and Mrs Davies (Thursday) will be covering teachers planning time for 

the first half-term.  

Years 1-6 will have a science afternoon on Tuesdays in their year groups.  

Staffing news 

Mrs Langley is retiring on Wednesday and we wish her every happiness.  

From September, Mrs Richardson will be the TA in Yellow class and Mrs Smillie will be working 4 

mornings in Yellow. 

Ms Bradley is leaving her role as kitchen assistant, but we are delighted that she has been 

employed as a dinner supervisor.  

We are also saying goodbye to our wonderful ‘Open the Book’ team who are retiring this year. They 

have supported us well over many years in retelling the Bible stories in an interesting way. We will 

miss them.  

Wishing you a wonderful summer and we look forwards to welcoming everyone back to school on 

Thursday 2nd September. 

Kind regards 

J. Derrer 

 

                                                                                                    


